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February 26, 2001 

Honorable Senator Jack O'Connell 
18th Senatorial District 
State Capitol, Room 5035 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

It was great seeing you again. Thank you for selecting our District to visit. 

Enclosed are pictures of your visitation. 
Thanks for your personal attention regarding Matt and the judgeship. Fernando 


